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(Neb.)-Community Garden Planting Postponed Again

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 04/23/2013 09:04 AM

(Chadron)-Ag producers and those wanting a green lawn may be somewhat pleased with the amount of moisture
the area has been receiving as of late, but those wanting to plant in the Community Garden in Chadron will have
to wait once again.
 
Chadron Parks/Cemetery Superintendent Scott Schremmer has announced that the opening of the community
garden has again been postponed due to the recent snow and rain.  If conditions are favorable, those who have
reserved garden plots may begin planting sometime the week of April 29.  
 
The opening date will be announced through the news media.  Several small plots are still available at $20 each
and may be reserved at City Hall.  For more information, call 432-0505
 
(Questions? Comments? Email news@chadrad.com)
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